
Make the current voluntary background check that is set up now in Oregon into a new required 

law.  The new law would require that seller or buyer call in the purchase from where ever their 

location is at.The law is going to be a success when Oregonians can call from the point of sale. If 

you make people travel to ffl dealers the law is largely going to be ignored. In order for a 

law such as this to work it has to be practical.  
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